January 20, 2003

Mr. Scott Martin

Hope Street

2522 W Capitol Drive 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53206

Dear Mr. Martin,

Thank you for the update on the tax status of Hope Street.   We have updated our records to reflect the classification of Hope Street to a public charity, as determined by the IRS. 

As long as Hope Street maintains the public charity status, the Lynde & Harry Bradley Foundation will not need expenditure accounting reports.  

Very truly yours,

Cynthia K. Friauf

Controller

cc: Yvonne Engel, Program Adminstrator

